
WNWRS Newsletter May                   

2023 

 
 

 

 

 

 We Want to Celebrate Three Amazing Achievements for Wales National Workforce Reporting System (WNWRS)  

100% of Practices in Wales have their staff data captured in the WNWRS and we have supported Legal & Risk Services to identify those 

GPs and Health Professionals employed in GP Practices who required assistance from the team to access the Scheme for General 

Medical Practice Indemnity (GMPI) - NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership. Being listed on the WNWRS is a necessary part of the 

arrangements. 

Additional Capacity Payments (ACP) claims can be validated by the data on WNWRS across all Health Boards. Working collaboratively 

with Health Boards we have agreed a joint approach to streamline administration of the ACP claim process. Did you know drop-in 

sessions run jointly by NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership (NWSSP) and Health Boards have taken place and additional sessions 

will be scheduled by request. 

GP Practices capturing their current vacancies in WNWRS have helped build a picture of gaps in the service by Health Board and Job 

Role. This information can be especially useful for newly qualified GPs looking to settle and start their career as a GP in Wales. All 

practice vacancies can be advertised through GPWales which links through to NHS Jobs reaching the widest audience. 

Thank you to all our Practice Managers across Wales for your continued engagement with your WNWRS, we really appreciate 

working together! 

As we celebrate a Royal Coronation, we also celebrate the Three Year Anniversary of our              

1st publication of WNWRS Newsletter 

    

 

 

Need help getting your Locums to record their shift on 

Locum Hub Wales (LHW)? 

We do have some suggestions with regards on how to help 
support this: 

• Highlight to your locum GPs that the inaccurate 
recording of locum shifts puts their access to indemnity 
at risk as stated in the GMPI guidelines which could 
expose both the locum and the practice to legal risk. 

• Try to advertise shifts in LHW in advance where 
possible. When a locum accepts these pre-logged shifts 
in LHW the shift data is uploaded into WNWRS in real 
time as opposed to being on the monthly update.          

• Log in regularly to LHW and review the ‘My Locums’ 
section, where you can track the practice’s engagement 
with your locum GPs. 

• Allow locums the opportunity to record their shift whilst 
at your Practice. 

If you have any questions, please get in touch, we are always 
happy to help! 

Go to LHW 

 

Primary Care Advertising via GPWales and NHS Jobs has been 
updated. GP Wales and NWSSP Recruitment Services are here to 
support you through the improved functionality to ensure 
minimal disruption to you when creating a new vacancy to ensure 
full support is available to you throughout the process the 
vacancy must be created via GPWales as per the guidance below: 
Primary Care Advertising - NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership   
GP Wales 

For Queries setting up an account or creating an advert please 
contact: support@gpwales.co.uk 

For queries once the advert has been created and is live, please 
contact: NWSSP.GPadverts@wales.nhs.uk 
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